
  

Green Info March 2025 
  

County Council Elections Thursday May 1st 

  

We have a full slate of five candidates for these elections:  many thanks to the people who 

volunteered.   We will be concentrating on Bideford East which includes TDC Wards of 

Bideford East, Bideford North, and parts of  Monkleigh/Putford including  Littleham, 

Landcross, Monkleigh, Weare Gifford and Huntshaw.  

  

Huw Thomas, who is already a hard working member of the District Council is standing.   We 

have delivered a Green Newsletter to most of the ward and thanks  to those who 

helped.   We will need more volunteers for the election period so hope people will be able 

to  offer even just a couple of hours to get Huw’s main election leaflet through doors. 

  

Our other candidates are Simon Mathers in Bideford West and Hartland, Keith Funnell in 

Northam, Colin Jones in Torrington and Tracey Beresford in Holsworthy. 

  

What you can do to help get Huw elected 

  

Check out Huw’s website:  Huw4Bideford.uk and get involved in the campaign. 

  

Put up a Vote Green poster if you live in Bideford East. (see the maps below)   

  

The more posters people see, the bigger the buzz.   Contact Ruth Funnell (see below) to 

ask for one.  We have window posters and stakeboards for the front garden. 

  

Follow and support the campaign on our social media. 

  

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/torridgegreenparty 

  

Instagram:  torridgegreens – https://www.instagram.com/torridgegreens/ 

  

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.SLdqY4re9NRChJwFnQ0ir5X0lLetoNUB5aio5r2ulDYmYbldXYL1RuxwPyk4lCCBzw1XbStPVXzqeFf4kEUZk23NJBWtsFIjuUG_wE_hIbVB_6ExRwyR2Irt7jfPiryIjO-1YRidqk3x30UtXKDszECKsvrKSJx7WUWBC6wiPBgiplKT2BGqAfCQOaCuQtFraN3JCUBcoV6rCJ2p0MWBdRR_f87tga0pyRkl-DKW46SDAfBiQXcOmHOzzEtwtla5UnZ5tJ8TjW0Isa4NRPkKUl9vPU2_zLptACk0OBQzXAjJfXRIZ-52InxczJ0URYp1m0aTF1yXGBFb7FzLzaX5jQ/4et/3qvWVHF0TJWi4jPCkRh8tg/h0/h001.U6-SG2Z5jDZka6qybuYKIzRze6BKl-rEvBT8waL6Q_Y
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMctRoxlFO9O82fTB5zU1O8Hs-1Voq0mAwQip2pqLX_WBQFmPTtbGdPknT7L0QvxdFSK6PivNFd-YKUUb3T4u38L9RAJXgsHkcMqWr2VVTDZWi0m56oJm7VWWxvZo1LrN_OQPyayodFLMKRXy5F5Sbi-IQOTznGtK0sZKzt1D0gP9T6divkXCqo46m1QG7TE6AW8NI13j98JHr0p4ay9ySCXuUeLawyeSh7dns5zWSKOM9wndq_ePAJN5NSliB4X-bJ2m82QNK7GyxMXZ6M68FJ0zxb8lrfRp7sq_Vx9WjMgLFpUswt82N9IpJYhy5rzc0ubufZWYXUOIs7A09ftxlxQ/4et/3qvWVHF0TJWi4jPCkRh8tg/h1/h001.rAIzSi2dUWiJXYOyDS0xR9jIw8GvVEp27ABCfUKUx80
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMWn3R7U15hZOprFI75oZg45EQnIPyxXeNr7UF6HCHMePdVOc9c9VS6xofMDQi2Y6iUQ4CusLc2lQt_MkwDdKXbKyxUV1RYHLw_IZg1HZhkWC6NMPLZFPSeCprrblNGHY3nNX3amHdIYAHWEqq0QlajtluMggEShnWRmXHvydTmB5_JthS5fUnbZkfj--MHAWtpFr3BRlkdBoWnaj8l6SJFpwty6s2Ost3kYpVwur688BY_lgN8X7iJMXMpRXa2gf6gJ8f8MEhOb5t8hZxHiCaQKKFtwmrpWYAVLDOaxwvqBSlf--_eLXiv7vbd9QbXs57sbuHcxzmCdsOiewflnydX8/4et/3qvWVHF0TJWi4jPCkRh8tg/h2/h001.nnnfbCFXBnlFaabfbfJS2JKE_aeIZdz6PjrOGXK1u94


Join us to talk to voters in Bideford on Saturday 22nd March.   We will be door knocking 

in central Bideford between 11 am and 3 pm.   Come for all or part of the day.  Find us at the 

Kingsley Statue on the Quay between 10.45 and 11 am or join us for lunch at the Pannier 

Pantry between 12.45 and 1.30 p.m.  Then continuing until 3 p.m.   No experience 

necessary.  We will give you full support and team you up with an experienced 

canvasser.   Sign up here:   

  

https://actionnetwork.org/events/save-the-date-bideford-east-action-day   Or let Ruth know 

you will be attending and what time so we can look out for you. 

  

  

Election Timetable 

  

Nominations open for candidates on Wednesday, March 26th and Keith, our election agent 

already has the forms completed and an appointment to deliver the papers to the Council 

Offices that morning. 

  

Postal votes will be sent out from Monday 7th April so we will need to deliver the leaflets in the 

period from 29thMarch to Tuesday 8th April. 

  

Date of next Torridge Green Party Meeting  This will be on Saturday 29th March  at 2 pm at 

The Pannier Pantry on the corner of Bridgeland Street and the Quay in Bideford.   Come 

along and meet our candidates and indulge in the Pannier Pantry’s cake offerings!   We will 

have the leaflets available to give you to deliver. 

  

  

  

Ruth Funnell, Secretary 

01805 628256 

ruth.funnell@btinternet.com  

  

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.qUXRBnqZ7T8nxbpAcIVwoUsWLkUMWlo_0JmZttSlm3-Me90SMJlGAoDmiXwCrKuaP_UjsMZmt5aMBNkYxVqXRSLW7xGezTL15tLU6T8y1tlTCkIRju5fYkIb2oqjlcIGL-8IboXr2UzlQNd6gA7ywlIw4nlB2Fs4TzERJ7orVRwplL7pjJMeLD4zJUOs9endyCa7kWeQEO3Ruj9dSiaf97BBcs5F10nDWfjHU6aS1s7z1WNjUzjFp1XEfab54ZjJJZ-b8g1wxRz1oh5epRKvK9hJL2HOOH9UQ0zlO31vGVb-Jf0BoyKkat-59r_sg9KASYhkARAWCcmqtuUqjgg4YoniiEBbi73M4WI0rnlCm_HF9Vuex31PHDHaYMOuajrp1KJxxHNOQf6GlwKLXrAxVg/4et/3qvWVHF0TJWi4jPCkRh8tg/h3/h001.I6926uJg3frAJ-_3UvRBgCFzSwZ0QxAyYh-vS7BFY8c
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.qUXRBnqZ7T8nxbpAcIVwoUsWLkUMWlo_0JmZttSlm3-Me90SMJlGAoDmiXwCrKuaP_UjsMZmt5aMBNkYxVqXRSLW7xGezTL15tLU6T8y1tmAE435E_wL2xFuD9INajjMcR3HWTwgWpJxQktuhpjRtjIsyOE6iIojY1xOOOTDvxmYJKvIpabX6Sn5CJxjXdctaAzbB4A2GeliOMEYqotQJy-0bv-j9P7vuDftNSOBP0hHUJS9I4gennsJtDgDbZwO-PcktIvtFaK08B6doDKGsucyNsGq2gWJztJ3Wjby8yin8DEmx6abDzR6No-cjQdTLWt5aVkL8mH0y7eslkYodoG4-Vz5ysql00gtOOGZberZvNRe6p2j2uMgOMBQlNhLUgEcBDpOuCM60KeP3pUUWw/4et/3qvWVHF0TJWi4jPCkRh8tg/h4/h001.SAHatcENJGuB4yFBcmMudEM4dxSkTFrnBHVaJqj8ZKI
mailto:ruth.funnell@btinternet.com


  

  

  

Published and promoted by Keith Funnell on behalf of the Green Party, both at Fairlight, 

Torridge view, Torrington, EX38 8DN. 

  

 


